
2025 NASCAR VIP PASS OVERVIEW + FAQ
How long does it take to receive my NASCAR VIP Pass invite? Your electronic invite will be 
generated and sent as soon as your information has been entered into the system. If you feel like 
your invite has been delayed, or if you have not received it by Monday 9/29 of race week, please 
contact Teresa Vesey at Teresav@speedwaymotorsports.com
How do I complete my registration? All guests will receive an (2) electronic invite via email or 
text message. Completing the registration process works best when using a smart phone. Email 
invites will come from invite@nascar.com* with a link to access NASCAR Garage & Pit Road 
Pass registration forms. Text invites will come from a phone number with a (386) area code and 
will contain a link to complete the registration process. *Email invites may be sent to Junk or 
SPAM folders, so be sure to check your SPAM.
What should I do if my name is spelled incorrectly on my NASCAR Garage & Pit Road 
Pass registration form? If you notice a misspelling in either your first or last name, please do 
NOT complete the registration form. Contact Teresa Vesey and request the information be 
updated. Once updated, your invite with be resent with corrected details.
When and where can I pick up my NASCAR Garage & Pit Road Pass? Pick up your 
NASCAR Garage and Pit Road Pass at CMS Credential office. Located at Ticket Booth #2 @ the 
ZMax Dragway; because your NASCAR Garage and Pit Road pass is valid the entire race 
weekend, the CMS Credential office will open each day; Please see times below

• Friday October 3rd – 9:00AM – 5:00PM
• Saturday October 4th – 8:00AM – 5:00PM
• Sunday October 5th- 10:30AM– 3:00PM

*All Times are subject to change 
What access do I get with my NASCAR Garage & Pit Road Pass? This pass gives you access 
to the NASCAR Cup, Xfinity and Truck Series garages, as well as pit road during the Bank of America 
Roval 400 Race Weekend;
Are minors able to receive a NASCAR VIP Pass? Yes. Minors can receive a NASCAR Garage 
& Pit Road Pass. Minors will experience restricted access to the garage and pit road areas and 
must be cleared from these areas 30 minutes prior to all on-track sessions. 
Do I need to wear closed-toe shoes and long pants in the garage and pit road areas? No. 
While it is HIGHLY recommended to wear closed-toe shoes in the garage and pit areas, they are 
not mandatory. Long pants are also not required while in these areas.


